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Principal’s Forum 

Tēnā koutou katoa 

Welcome back to another exciting term.  Staff and students are 

all refreshed and  have leapt back into  their teaching and learn-

ing roles with great enthusiasm.   I hope you, at home, are also 

enjoying getting back into  your  school term routines. 

It has been great to see so many positive comments on our new   

Facebook page.   There are lots of awesome photos, videos and 

comments to keep you  informed of the exciting things going on 

at  school.  Do “like” our page  and join the conversation. 

Ngā mihi nui. 

Jane Wills  

 

Curriculum Review - An Invitation to Share Ideas 

 

This term we are reviewing our Maitai School Curriculum which has been in place since 2013. The 

curriculum operates on a three year cycle, so our new plan of work will support teaching and 

learning direction from 2016-2018.  We would love to have your feedback as we begin this process 

of self-review.  Any feedback you have is welcome, but we are also particularly interested in your 

responses to the following questions: 

 

¶ How familiar do you feel with our Maitai School Curriculum? Can you suggest ways in which 

this could be shared further? 

 

¶ How aware are you of what your child / young person studies each term? Do you know the 

term themes that are focussed on? Are there ways in which you think we could build on this?  

 

¶ Do you have any special term themes or topics that you would like to suggest for focus over 

the next 3 year cycle? 

 

¶ Do you feel we are providing a rich and balanced curriculum to meet the needs of your child / 

young person? 

 

There are several ways to share your feedback. If you use email, please send your reply to Ellie on 

ellie@maitai.school.nz. A phone call through to Jane or Ellie is also welcome, or touch base with your 

child’s class teacher who will pass your thoughts on.  Feedback is needed by the end of next week 

(July 31).  

 



  

 

  Room 1  
Welcome back everyone to Term 3.  We are all very excited this term and looking forward 

to learning about planet earth and beyond.  We have already started planning for Market 

day and practising for the Special Olympics basketball.  Wow!!  

What a busy term ahead of us.  

Matariki  

We celebrated Matariki as a whole school.  

We learnt how to weave stars and about 

some of the constellations.  We also made some bird 

feeders to help the birds get through the winter period.  

We shared a big pot of delicious vegetable soup and 

some yummy fried bread.  To finish off the day we all 

worked together decorating feathers to make a korowai.  

Everyone was very excited to see the finished product 

and try it on.  We all felt very special wen trying on the 

korowai.  

 Race Day  

We had a wonderful day racing all our boats 

and moving water toys at the pool last term as 

part of our theme ôwaterõ and our technology 

unit.  All the students made their own boats 

and they were so excited to test out their 

boats.  



 

 

Dates for Your Diary:  

26th August ð Special Olympics Basketball 

28th August ðDaffodil Day 

Friday 18th September ðMarket Day & Loud Shirt Day 

Ngƃ whetƸ o te wiki  -   This weekôs stars 

  Principalôs award: Mikaela Gardiner 

  Class Awards:  Maitai@Victory ðDavid Gardner  

       Room 4 ð Harrison Huata -Findlay  

       Room 2 ðEmily Campbell  

       MHW ð Alex Crombie  

Te wiki o te reo Maori  
27th  July ð 2nd  August 2015  

The theme this year is ôWhƅngaihia te Reo ki ngƅ Mƅtua'  

'Nurture the language in Parents so that it may grow'  

The following are some basic kupu (words) that all our tamariki at school are 

familiar with:  

Kia Ora (Hello)  morena (morning)  Aotearoa (New Zealand)  

haere mai (come)  e noho (sit down)  e tu (stand up)  

ka pai (well done)  titiro (look)  whakarongo (listen)  

tamariki (children)  whanau (family)  ka kite (see you)  

A Kind Thank You 

to  

NELSON CREATIVE 

FIBRE GROUP  

Who have gifted us 

some sensory hand 

mitts.  

Here are a  few photos 

of our students and 

staff enjoying them.  


